
      Get Rich Quick 

 

 
Once a month, each brother Knight who attended 
the business meeting, and who signed the book and put a 
dollar in the pot has a chance to win the drawing. A members 
name is chosen from our total council membership. If you 
signed the book that month, you win!  
 

Last Month’s Winner was Peter Schinella - Unfortunately, he 
didn’t sign the book so the pot grows. 
 

Will you be the lucky winner? You gotta be in it to win it. 
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                            Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 
                                         845-226-4153 

 
   My Dear Brother Knights, 
 

Summer is unfortunately coming to an end.  I always look forward to the 
summer and it always seems to go by too quickly.  I hope everyone was able 
to slow down, enjoy the warm weather, and spend your precious time with 
your family and friends.  I hope you had the opportunity to travel somewhere 
special and make new memories with those you love.  I hope all of you are 
able to enjoy the rest of August and have a wonderful Labor Day.  Please 
enjoy the last few days of summer with the ones you love. 
 

I would like to thank everyone who attended our annual Pool Party at the 
McHoul's residence on Saturday August 19th.  It was a great day to relax and 
have fun.  We had a very nice turnout of Knights, Columbiettes, and         
family.  A special thanks to Doug and Marikay McHoul and their family, for 
hosting us. 
 

I look forward to September to the annual East Fishkill Community Day 
Parade and Soccer Penalty Kick Contest on Saturday September 23rd.  Please 
check the newsletter for details.  I am making a special request that members 
of our council make the effort to march in the parade and demonstrate a 
strong presence in our community. 
 

September starts our membership drive at our local parishes.  We will be 
present at all three parishes on Saturday September 30th and Sunday October 
1st during all masses.  Please make every effort to attend at least 1 mass and 
help with our recruiting efforts.  Your presence is critical in attracting new 
members to our great council.  Our open house will be held on Saturday Oc-
tober 7th at our council hall. 
 

Please remember that Saint Columba has a bus reserved for the pilgrimage to 
Auriesville on October 21st.  If you are interested in attending, check the 
bulletin for details,  availability and travel times. 

I Thank all of you for your support and prayers.  God Bless you. 
 
VIVAT JESUS 
Peter Procopio, GK 

 

    Community Day  
Saturday, September 23rd 
   Great Food and Fun 
    March in the parade    
    Hopewell Junction   
               1:00pm              

https://www.stmarys4065.org


PROGRAM DIRECTOR’S REPORT 

 
 

September           Chairman 
  4 - Labor Day 
  6 - Council Business Meeting       Procopio 
13 - Assembly 4th Degree Mtg / Installation of Officers  Ronda 
22 - HV Chapter Meeting @ Hyde Park Council #6111  Ronda 
23 - East Fishkill Community Day and Parade     Bartilucci / Ronda 

23 - Soccer Penalty Kick @  EF Community Day    Gruszecki 
27 - Council Officers Meeting       Procopio 
30 - Membership Drive at All Churches      Tropeano 
 
 

October            Chairman 
  1 - Membership Drive at All Churches      Tropeano 
  4 - Council Business Meeting       Procopio 
  7 - Council Open House (10 am-2 pm)      Tropeano 
11 -Assembly 4th Degree Meeting       Ronda 
13 - Appreciation Dinner (Clergy/Religious/Past Leaders)  Bartilucci / Ronda 
18 - New Member Exemplification      Tropeano 
24 - HV Chapter Meeting @ Washingtonville Council #5890 Ronda 
25 - Council Officers Meeting       Procopio 
 
 
November           Chairman 
1     Council Business Meeting       Procopio 

 4     HV Chapter Memorial Mass @Shrine in Middletown 4pm Ronda 
 8     Assembly 4th Degree Meeting       Ronda 
11    Columbiettes Disco Night Dance      Ronda 
15    Council Deceased Member Memorial Mass    Procopio 
23    Thanksgiving           
29    Council Officers’ Meeting       Procopio 
 
 

Online New Member Virtual Exemplifications 
2nd and 4th Thursday of each month  
 
 
4th Degree Exemplification of Patriotism 
Saturday - Dec. 9th - 1pm - Staten Island, NY 
 

 
Respectfully & Fraternally, 
 

 Deputy Grand Knight: Rocco Greco - Program Director 

 

On Saturday, 9/9/2023, St. Dennis Church will host a Mass 
for the Unborn on Saturday, September 9th, at 9 AM,        
followed a Rosary with Pro-Life meditations.  
 
If you haven’t seen the revised Shrine for the Unborn,  
finished with donations by many in St Mary’s Council, 
please mark your calendar and plan to attend.   
 
Please see the attached promotion below: 

        PRO - LIFE 

             Honorary Knight Douglas McHoul, opens his house to the Knight to enjoy a day of great food and fun. 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                     

Msgr, John J.Farley 
George Morton 
Kevin Duignan  

John Kelly 
Robert Wendling  
Margaret Armeno 

Paul Bonfiglio 
Paul Blose 

Fr. Joseph Blenkle 
Msgr. Joseph Martin 

Joan Broughton 
 Jim Thorne 

Bob Marcoux  
Rudy Sekely 
Anne Longo 

Any additions or deletions please email nimbusnnw@aol.com or call Gary at (845) 392-4929 

Pray For Our Sick 

 



“One Nation under GOD, indivisible”. 

St. John Paul II Assembly #2917 
2023-2024 Officers 

 

Faithful Friar:                           SK Rev. Michael McLoughlin 
Honorary Faithful Friar:          SK Rev. Msgr. Joseph A. Martin 

Honorary Faithful Friar:          SK Rev. Msgr.  John J. Farley 
Faithful Navigator:                  SK Alfred A. Ronda, FM, FDD, PGK               
Faithful Comptroller:              SK Edward C. Mead, PGK, PFN 
Faithful Captain:                     SK Raymond Tropeano 
Faithful Admiral:                     SK Jose N. Rodriquez 
Faithful Pilot:                           SK Marian Pompa 
Faithful Purser:                       SK Thomas Bowe 
Faithful Scribe:                       SK Kenneth Stankus                 
Inner Sentinel:                        SK Angel Torres  
Outer Sentinels:              SK Mike Kuzmicz & SK Patricio Cortes 
Three Year Trustee:               SK John Call     
Two Year Trustee:                  SK Matthew E. Seman, DD, PGK,PFN 
One Year Trustee:                  SK Craig R. Gruszecki, PGK, PEN                                                         
Color Corps Commander:     SK Jim Broughton C/C 

 
 
 

 
 
Greetings My Brother Sir Knights, 
 

As summer rapidly draws to a close, I hope everyone had a blessed summer. 
 

We kick off our new Columbian Year with our Installation of Officers on 
Wednesday evening Sept. 13th at 7:30pm.  The ceremony will be presided  
over by our Worthy District Master William Venturini.  I hope to see you all  
in attendance to show support to your Assembly Officers. 
 

On Sat. Sept. 23rd is the East Fishkill Community Day Parade.  Line-Up is  
at 1pm on Trinka Lane and the parade steps off at 2pm.  I hope to see a large 
contingency of 4th Degree Sir Knight marching and representing our Assembly. 
 

As part of our Patriotism Program, we are collecting items for the Castle Point 
VA Food Pantry.  They currently have an urgent need for cereal and ground 
coffee.  Please consider assisting by collecting these items and getting them 
over to the council hall so we can get them over to the Food Pantry.  Every little 
bit helps. 
 

Finally, we are looking for New Members to join our ranks; we need new  
members in the assembly and we especially need more Color Corpmen to cover 
the myriad of Color Corps requests both from our own councils as well as the 
Hudson Valley area.  I challenge all Sir Knights to recruit 1 new Assembly 
member this Columbian year, and all Color Corpsmen to try and recruit 1 new 
Color Corpsman this year. 
 

I look forward to seeing you all on September 13th at 7:30pm. 
 
Faithfully & Fraternally, 
 
Alfred A. Ronda, FM - Faithful Navigator 

Catholic War Veterans 

St. Mary’s Post #1981 
2022-2023  Officers 

 

Commander:  Alfred A. Ronda 
Chaplain:  Rev. Andrew P. Carrozza 
First Vice Commander: Nicholas P. Longo   
Second Vice Commander:  Matthew E. Seman  
Adjutant:  VACANT 
Treasurer:   Frank Savarese 
Judge Advocate:   Anthony D’Addario 
Officer of the Day:  Edward Carbone 
Historian:   John McGivney 
Service Officer:   J ames Broughton 
Welfare Officer:   John F. Call 

Meetings - 4th Tuesday of the Month at 7:30pm 

 
 
 

Greetings My Brother Veterans, 
 
First, I hope everyone had a great Summer.  

We had a good meeting in last month.  I just wanted to share and go over a 
few items with you. 

1. Once again, if you are a member of our Post and haven’t done so,  
please confirm your email addresses with me, so I know that we have 
the correct email address.  Please send me an email to the following 
email address that says confirm:  cwvpost1981@gmail.com. 

2. We are  still selling Raffle Tickets for a 2024 Buick Enclave  or $20, 000 
Cash Prize.  Tickets are $20 per ticket and again, Our Post makes $5 from    
every ticket purchased, so please support our raffle. 

3. We have purchased Golf Shirts to wear as our Monthly Uniform.  If you 
haven’t purchased your shirt yet, please see me and order your shirt.  Our 
informal uniform is the Golf Shirt with Khaki Trousers. 

4. Election of  Officers for  the 2023-24 year will take place at our           
September Meeting.  Our Calendar year runs from October 1 through 
September 30. 

5. In a continued effort to assist the VA Food Pantry, we are collecting 
boxed cereal and ground coffee. Please collect these items and reach out 
to me to arrange drop off so we can get these much needed items over to 
the VA for needy veterans. 

6. Just a reminder, our meetings are held on the 4th Tuesday of each month.  

Our Next Meeting will be on Tuesday, September 26th - Refreshments served 
at 7pm - Meeting begins at 7:30pm. 
 

Faithfully & Fraternally, 
 

Al Ronda - Post Commander 
cwvpost1981@gmail.com 
(917) 650-8447 - Cell Phone 

COMMANDER’S CORNER 

FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR’S MESSAGE 



Chaplain: Rev. Adolf Occeno 

President: Ann Mar ie Bybel 

Past President: Mary Ann McGivney 

Vice President: Janice Heath 

Secretary: Antoinette Fiorenza 

Treasure:  Ann Williams 

Financial Secretary: Jean Breyer  

Sentinel:  Patr icia Mullen 

District Deputy:  Kathy Gorman  

The Columbiettes of 
St. Mary’s #4065 

2023- 2024 Officers 

COLUMBIETTES 

 

    Knights Columbiettes 

Daniel F Bock 
Noel A Brown 
Joseph G Camilleri 
Robert J Carroll 
Roger Maurice Chirico 
Nicholas R De Luca 
Alfonse Anthony Di Donato 
Michael J Giordano 
Ted A Habeck 
William J Haubert 
Thomas J Hickey 
Daniel R Horton 
Thomas M Keaveney 
Michael J Kuzmicz 
Henry G Leake 
Donald J Lemish 
Timothy P Lithgow 
Donald A Maule 
James J Mc Gowan 
Karl L Menuau 
Jack A Mercurio 
Paul J Messina 
Michael  Moon 
Rev. Adolfo G Occeno 
Richard J Remy 
James E Rickard 
William J Rinck 
Gregory  Rodgers 
Jose M Rodriguez 
James D Satryano 
Peter  Schinella 
Peter J Schultz 
Stephen R Soper 
Kenneth A Stankus 
Edward P Williams 

 Joan Broughton 
 Diann Coughlan 
 Jimena Cortes 
 Joan DeRito 
 Maria Gately 
 Libby Kish 
 Corina McCartney 
 Peg Nikola 
 Eleanor Olszewski 
 Lorry Thorne 
 Janice Stankus 

1 
 

  
 

  
Dear Sister Columbiettes, 
 
Hope you all had a great summer!  Here we are gearing up to start our new 
year and  looking forward to seeing all of you again.  
 
 To start with our first board meeting will be September 7th, followed by our first 
membership meeting with the installation of our new officers on September 14th.   
I hope to see many of you attending this meeting.  We will be discussing many things at 
this meeting, most importantly, the upcoming Community Day on September 23rd!   
Hopefully, many of you will be marching with us this year so that we will have a large 
group to show the community exactly who we are.   
 
Also in September, we will be having a membership drive at all three of our churches at 
the Saturday night mass, September 30th and Sunday masses, October 1st.  
 
On Saturday, November 11th we will be hosting a Fundraising 70’s themed Dinner Dance.  
More information on this to follow at our September membership meeting. 
 
Remember, we still have our Sunday Night Dinners if you would like to come down and 
join us for a fun evening of dancing and dinner!  Welcome Back everyone!  Let’s make 
this a wonderful, exciting, and productive year.  See you all in a couple of weeks. 
 
 
Be Well 
 
God Bless, 
 
AnnMarie Bybel, President  

 

Mary Ann 



4065 Club 
Greetings Brothers and Sisters, 
 

Just a reminder: As our  corporation works through the process of restructur -
ing, on advice of council, we  are operating in abeyance.  
 

Just a reminder that anyone looking to use the hall for a group activity should have 
their group leader reach out to Al Ronda at The4065Club@hotmail.com. 
Those using the Hall, please be mindful when using the Hall. - Please Note: 
 

1. Remove all trash and replace trash bags in garbage recepticles. 
2. PLEASE Do NOT PUT Boxes in the garbage Bags. - Break Down All Boxes 
3. Make sure there is no water running in the bathrooms and kitchen. 
4. Make sure all doors are secured including emergency exit doors 
5. Make lights in all areas are turned off. 
6. Please STACK chairs 10 high. 
7. Please keep Chair Room Neat - Do NOT block the cabinets! 
 

PLEASE NOTE: If your  group is scheduled to use the Hall - Please DO NOT 
TOUCH the Thermostats. - Our building management team have the Thermostats 
Pre-Programmed to turn on for meetings & events. 
 

Thank you for all you do to support the 4065 Club!!! 
 

Al Ronda - President 
The 4065 Club, Inc. 

 

4065 Club, Inc. 
2023-2024 Officers 

 
President:              Alfred A. Ronda 
Vice President:      Matthew E. Seman 
Treasurer:              Edward C. Mead 
Secretary:              Steven Washburn 
 
Appointed Directors: 
         Matthew E. Seman 
  Peter Procopio 
  Alfonse A.DiDonato 
  Steven Washburn 
  Alfred A. Ronda 
 

Elected Directors: 
                            4 Yr:  Edward C. Mead 
                            3 Yr.  Nicholas P. Longo                            
       2 Yr:  Kenneth Stankus 
                            1 Yr:  John Call  






